Community Share Food Bank will be closed for the
 Holidays on 
December 27th & January 3rd

North York YMCA Food Bank, 267 Sheppard Avenue East, will be open on Wednesdays from 2pm to 4pm.
Please call Gloria at North York Harvest at 416-635-7771 (ext. 46) to book an appointment.
North York Harvest Food Bank’s office will be closed the week of December 25th, so please call before that week to book your appointment.
Community Share looks forward to seeing those of you who picked up food on December 13th on January 10th and those who picked up food on December 20th on January 17th. 

Happy Holidays from all of us at Community Share!!
